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December 27, 2023 

 
BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
Daniel Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 
Re: Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. Request for Approval of Energy Efficiency Rates, 

Effective January 1, 2024 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 In compliance with the Commission’s Order Nisi No. 26,911 issued on December 11, 2023 
in Docket No. DE 23-098, enclosed please find the following compliance tariff pages:  
 

• Summary of Delivery Service Rates, Fifty-Eighth Revised Page 4 and Fifty-Seventh 
Revised Page 5; 

• Summary of Whole House Residential Time of Use Rates and Electric Vehicle Rates. 
Eighth Revised Page 5A;  

• Summary of Low-Income Electric Assistance Program Discounts, Eighty-Second Revised 
Page 6; and   

• Schedule SBC, Eighth Revised Page 68 and Fourth Revised Page 68B. 
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 
any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Matthew C. Campbell 
Senior Counsel 

 
Cc: Service List  
Enclosures 


